
From: Junae Atkinson <junae9@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/12/2018 2:25:31 PM
Subject: Eagle Scout award recognition

Dear Lieutenant Governor Bryant:
 
Boy Scout Troop 476 in York, SC is pleased to announce that on September 10, 2018, Tanner Atkinson and Jared Johansen were 
awarded the rank of Eagle Scout. This is the highest award a scout can receive and only 6% of all scouts achieve the Eagle rank. To 
commemorate this achievement, both young men will be recognized at an Eagle Scout Court of Honor on October 28, 2018.
 
Would you be so kind as to send each Scout a letter of greeting or certificate acknowledging their achievements and commemorating 
this special occasion. Please address your letters or recognitions as follows:
 

Tanner Koapono Atkinson
1514 Billess Court
Rock Hill, SC 29732
 
Tanner's leadership project was photographing over 
1000 headstone images at Grand View Memorial Park in 
South Carolina with their GPS locations for the 
BillionGraves cemetery data program. This will allow 
online users worldwide to access the records.

Jared Michael Johansen
154 Old Forge Road
Rock Hill, SC 29732
 
Jared's leadership project was building a firewood shelter 
for the Eagle River Nature Center in Alaska. The shelter 
will protect the firewood from the elements and ensure 
that it is available for year-round use.

 
Thank you helping our unit recognize the personal achievement and service of Eagle Scouts Tanner Atkinson and Jared Johansen.

~Junae Atkinson
#808-854-7624
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